
Parents are reminded of changes to traffic access to the BGGS campus. These changes may require parents  
to adjust routines to ensure the best outcomes for all in our community, including protecting the safety of 
students and improving traffic flow. 

These changes include: 

• BGGS pick-up opening time is 3.20 pm, with parents directed to follow a detour if arriving earlier than  
this time (please see a detour map overleaf)

• wait time in pick-up/drop-off zone limited to three minutes
• strictly left-turn from pick-up zone onto Gregory Terrace
• no queueing over the 89 Gregory Terrace driveway, bike lanes or no-parking zones, noting that  

Brisbane City Council enforces these restrictions and does issue infringement notices
• students will be stopped by BGGS staff if attempting to cross Gregory Terrace on a flashing red walk-signal.

CHANGES TO TRAFFIC ACCESS TO THE BGGS CAMPUS
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Vehicles queued 
prior to 3.20 pm 
asked to move on 
and take detour

DETOUR:
Right turn at 
Boundary St/ 
Fortescue St 
intersection

DETOUR:
Right turn at Gregory Tce/ 
Boundary St intersectionGR
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DETOUR: 
Right turn at 
Gregory Tce/ 
Fortescue St 
intersection

Vehicles to enter 
drop-off/pick-up 
zone if open, or 
move on and take 
detour if closed

DETOUR
Parents who arrive to collect 
their daughters prior to 3.20 pm 
will be directed to follow the 
detour outlined in this map, 
until the opening of the  
drop-off/pick-up zone.

For further information about these 
changes, please visit Minerva or contact 
Communications and Engagement via 
communications@bggs.qld.edu.au.


